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STATE OF TENNESSEE
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION
DIVISION OF AIR POLLUTION CONTROL
9TH FLOOR, L & C ANNEX
401 CHURCH STREET
NASHVILLE, TN 37243-1531

MAR 10 2011

Mr. Gary Ladd, Director of Operations
Transglobal Oil Co.

dba Bread Box Food Stores, Inc.
10904 McBride Lane

Knoxville, TN 37932

Re:  01-0207-01
64318

Dear Mr. Ladd:

Your permit application for construction of a gasoline dispensing operation was received on
February 7, 2011. Additional requested information was received on March 7, 2011. A
determination has been made that the application is now complete.

If you have any questions concerning this correspondence, please contact Ms. Hymelia Craig at
(615) 532-0575.

Sincerely,

John A. Trimmer

Chief, East Tennessee Permit Program
Division of Air Pollution Control

JAT/HLC APC-106

cc: EFO-Knoxville



